
 

WELCOME BACK TO WEMROCK!!! 

 

Welcome back to school, parents!  We hope you and your family had an 
amazing summer full of fun and memories!  
 
Clipping Box Tops is a fun, simple and easy way to help earn cash for our 
school. Each box top is worth 10¢ for our school! Just look for the pink Box 
Tops on hundreds of products. All you have to do is cut them out and send 
them to school with your child. 
 
Be sure to write your childs name and teacher on the box top sheet or 
on a piece of paper in with the box tops if sent in a bag to be sure your 
childs class receives proper credit. 
 
The winning class each quarter will have an ICE CREAM PARTY! 
 
Please DO NOT send in expired box tops and DO NOT staple them to the 
sheets. 
 
For more information on Box Tops, including a list of participating products, 
go to BTFE.com. Be sure to sign up as a member (it’s free) so you can 
check out our school’s earnings details and get access to great coupons 
and bonus offers. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. I’m here to 
help make our school’s Box Tops for Education™ program a huge success 
this year. 
 
Thank you in advance for all of your help! 
 
Box Top Coordinators: 
Jessica Grundig 
Jill Perez 


